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Lisa Daigle

From: Lisa Daigle
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 9:49 PM
To: Lisa Daigle
Subject: FW: Sunny Acres

 
Date: 14 May 2021 at 10:37:52 AM GMT-4 
To: Charles Edwards <charlesedwards30@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Sunny Acres 

Thanks Liz 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

On 14 May 2021, at 10:27 AM, Charles Edwards <charlesedwards30@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

Yes,the family of Charles Edwards wishes for the application to be withdrawn. 

Thank You  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On May 14, 2021, at 9:22 AM, Karen Knapik <kgknapik@sbcglobal.net> 
wrote: 

 

Coming from Steve, at the regular meeting on Wednesday, the IWWC 
withdrew the Sunny Acres application per order of the Edwards family. 
Okay Liz?  We just need an okay from you on the email.  Thanks 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


